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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for April 2012

Weds. April 11th • Meet your UUP Officers and Committee Chairs, Noon, Wang Center Room 301
Tues. April 17th • Spring Ahead Membership Event, Noon, Wang Zodiac Gallery, (RSVP to
www.uupsbu.org)
Weds. April 18th • Academic Council, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to Corinne at
632-6570)
Tues. April 24th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at 632-6570)

Happy PayDay Starts it's 7th Year, How are We Doing?
It is Mayor Ed Koch's famous expression "How are We Doing?" that your fellow UUP Editors of Happy
PayDay 
ask of you to help us better serve you.  With the start of our 7th year of publication, we want to hear
back from you and how you would like to see this bi-weekly edition serve you and your 
department better.  We appreciate your comments as we move into the next year with your monthly
calendar of events. 
E-mail us your ideas and comments to: uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu

NYSUT Defensive Driving Class Saturday, May 5, 2012
The UUP East campus chapter has opened it's one day (six hour) Defensive Driving class to our
chapter.  
It will take place on Saturday, May 5th, from 8:30 am to 2:30 pm in the Health Sciences Center
building.  
The program will save up to 10% on parts of your car insurance, reduce up to 4 points on your driving
record, 
and is good for 3 years.  The cost is $30 per participant (free to the NYSUT member if your auto
insurance is in the 
NYSUT plan; refund forms will be available at the class).  
Class size is limited, so please call the UUP/HSC office at: 444-1505, or e-mail: Sharon.Hines@
stonybrookmedicine.edu

S.O.S. - Dress For Success Campaign a Major Success! 
It is with much pleasure to report that this year, the UUP Women's Concerns Committee Dress For
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It is with much pleasure to report that this year, the UUP Women's Concerns Committee Dress For
Success Campaign
in conjunction with DressBarn in Port Jefferson Station was a major Success!! Who do we have to
thank? ALL OF YOU! YES!
We Couldn't have done it without the efforts and contributions of everyone who came together on
campus and
donated this year. Between all the drop-off points and the committee members listed below, we
collectively 
gathered over 150 suits, 30 professional outfits, 20 handbags, and 18 pairs of beautiful shoes,
not to mention
a few scarves and a couple of nice belts. 

UUP Office; S-5415 Melville Library - Arty Shertzer
Melville Library - Bushra Butt
Room 104 Department of Chemistry - Charmine Yapchin
186 Administration Building - Dawn M. Pappas
111  Undergrad Biology, CMM - Building - Paula Di Pasquale-Alvarez
204 Harriman Hall - Tricia Dixon
R & D park, RSS Building; Suite 160 - Yumi Yoshino-Hempel

All the items were delivered to DressBarn, who in turn sends them to Dress for Success Brookhaven
Farmingville, NY 11738. You can call them at: (631) 451-9127 to make an appointment or for additional

information. 

____________________________________________________________
________
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